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Consider the pollution to the fish and the water that people kayak and stand in to fish. We use this
river and ingest the water even if we don't actually drink it. When we fall in kayaking or tubing, we
drink some water. I don't want to drink PCBs and I don't want anyone else to either. The fish will be
contaminated and some people eat them, our waters should be safe. It is the duty of Ecology
department to serve the public and follow the Federal court order to develop a plan to monitor
Maximum Daily Load of PCBs. Please do your job. Thanks, Sheryl Krohne, spokane River User.
 


